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Welcome back, we hope you had a great Half Term holiday. The theme for this half term is Traditional Tales. In literacy we will be reading The Three Little Pigs and practising writing words to describe the characters in the story. In Maths this week the children will be learning about 2D shapes and 3D solids. The children will be finding out about bonfire night and how it is celebrated. As artists we will be creating Catherine wheel paintings. 
The medium term plans for this half term are on the website. We are working on phase 2 phonemes in phonics. Please can use your child’s phonics book to help them practise letter formation. If you are not sure about the correct pronunciation for any of the phonemes please come and ask. You can also check the Oxford Owl website www.oxfordowl.co.uk. 
We are really pleased that you are spending quality time at home helping your child with reading. Any time that you spend helping your child with their learning is invaluable.  
Miss Garland and Mrs Duncan

